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Dear Christine,

It's Spring Break in Central Texas! Round
up the children and visit the Texas Ranger
Hall of Fame.

We're kicking off Spring Break on
Saturday, March 10th from 10:00 AM. to
2:00 P_.M. with activities the whole family
will enjoy. Sample bread and cobbler
cooked in a chuck wagon, sing songs
from the Civil War, meet a REAL Texas
Ranger and mingle with reenactors!

To learn more about the event. click here
and watch a segment from KCEN TV.

Admission is $7 adults and $3 children
and includes Museum access. Call (254)
750-8631 for more information. We look
forward to seeing youl!
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